
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
As an American who has had close family members fight and die to protect our 
freedoms. I am writing to ask you to support Representative Huebert’s bill HB 2601.  I 
am against any vaccine mandates and against letting a flawed agency like the KDHE 
have any say in my health and the health of my family. Mandating vaccines violates the 
religious freedoms that I am guaranteed in the United States of America.  A freedom 
that generation after generation in my family has gone to war to fight and project. I urge 
you to protect our freedoms as well.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Meredith Dodd  
Manhattan, KS 
 


